
Title IA – Improving Academic Achievement of the 
Disadvantaged 
Title I is a federally funded program used to provide supplementary educational service in 
reading and math to students who are at risk of failing to meet the state testing standards.  All 
Guthrie Public Schools are School-Wide Title I schools.   

Title I teachers work very closely with the regular classroom teachers.  Conferences between 
these teachers are held to ensure that the classroom teaching is being assisted and 
complimented. Student needs are discussed in order to meet the academic goals for each child. 

The Title I staff consists of highly qualified certified teachers and reading specialists.  Following 
is a list of staff members: 

Carmen Walters, Executive Director of Federal Programs and Elementary Education            
Meghan Norton, Administrative Assistant Federal Programs Office 
 
 

Parent information 
Guthrie Public Schools recognizes that parents and caregivers are a child’s first, best teacher, 
and we actively seek to partner with you to help all students succeed at high levels.  Please 
don’t hesitate to contact your child’s school with questions, suggestions, or concerns about 
Title I and its programs.  On this page you will find links to parent information with websites to 
help your child with basic literacy and math skills.  Feel free to contact us if you need more 
information. 

Documents 

District Parental Involvement Policy 

Parents’ Right to Know letter 

Links 

Family and Community Engagement – http://www.ed.gov/parent-and-family-engagement  

Resources from the Oklahoma State Department of Education – http://sde.ok.gov/sde/parent-
community-engagement    
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